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Dear Lower School Students, 

Summer time is finally here! You have worked so hard this year in reading and, although it is 
summer break, it is very important for you to keep reading so that you will be ready for your next 
school year. We have an awesome way to keep you reading this summer with little to no fuss 
(hopefully) and you get to use technology! We hope you will have fun engaging with the leveled 
library customized at your current reading level. Your goal is to earn as many minutes as possible 
this summer by listening, reading, and taking quizzes on the books you read in the “Level Up” 
library. Using the Reading A-Z letter with your username and password, feel free to get started as 
soon as you are ready. If you have any trouble or questions, please feel free to contact me at 
ksabia@northhillschristian.com. 

***Parents, if you prefer your child to track their minutes reading hard copies of books instead 
of through Reading A-Z, that is perfectly fine! Please keep a list of the book titles and total 
minutes read.  

Rising 1st-4th Grade: 
All “STAR” readers. 

 

 
 

Prizes will be awarded based on total minutes read. 
Prize Levels: 

Level 1 - 50 Minutes 
Level 2 - 100 Minutes 
Level 3 - 150 Minutes 
Level 4 - 200 Minutes 

Level 5 - 250+ Minutes 
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Grand prize = Lunch with Mrs. Sabia and a friend for the 
student in each grade level with the highest overall minutes 

read! 
 

I cannot wait to hear about these amazing stories! 


